
  

 

 

Emergency Management Program Annual Compliance Review  

and Bylaw Revision 2018 

 
On January 31, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. The Regional Solicitor amend the current Emergency Management program bylaw to 

adopt changes to the Emergency Plan and Annexes. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward the program bylaw and Emergency Plan to the Office of 

the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management (OFMEM). 
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